This motion was amended June 11, 2020 to include suspension of all TVQG Newsletters during the
timeframe of the current suspension order which was announced and put in place effective June 6, 2020.

During the existing Tualatin Valley Quilt Guild suspension of activities all members communications and
announcements will take place via email (tvgg.news@gmail.com), through their webpage
(https://tvag.wordpress.com/), or their Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/tvggnews/).

If you have any questions or concern regarding TVQG’s Suspension Order, please reach out to TVQG's
President, Cindy Calderwood (saucycin@easystreet.net), or to any of the other current TVQG Board of
Directors members via email, or send an email to tvqg.news@gmail.com and your inquiry will be directed
to the appropriate Tualatin Valley Quilt Guild board member.

Thank you for your understanding.

Hello Quilters!
It has been 3 months since we have been able to gather, and | miss seeing each one of you!
| hope you and your family and friends are all well and that you have been quilting up a storm.

First — if anyone needs any assistance with anything please reach out and we will help as we can. You are
all important and that is what friends are for.

Second - Your Board has been staying in touch and it was brought up we need to do something more
than “just not meet”. So, to summarize an email | sent out and responses that came back, Carol has
nicely crafted this:

For those board members that may have missed Sherry motion, here it is:

1. [move that Tualatin Valley Quilt Guild suspend all activities and meetings, as well as the
nominations and election of officers, until such time as our reqular meeting space is reopened
and it is safe for us to continue as before.

2. Somebody on the Board needs to second that motion by email. Which was done by Antoinette

3. Members of the TVQG Board vote on that motion by email. And we have voted

4. The TVQG Board notifies the members of that decision by email, newsletter, Web page and
Facebook

5. The motion passed and all activities of the TVQG are suspended until KCCA allows us to use
our meeting space and it is safe to start up all our activities again.

6. When there is some sort of “all clear” from whoever is in charge at KCCA, the TVQG Board could
bring up another motion to resume all our activities. Board votes. Board informs members.

Thank you to the mask makers, gatherers, charity quilt makers and whatever you are doing to help those
in need!!!

And | do not know about you, | cannot wait to physically go into a quilt store again. | miss being able to
smell and touch all that beautiful fabric, notions and seeing other quilters.

As things evolve or come up, | and the Board will keep you posted.


https://tvqg.wordpress.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tvqgnews/

Stay healthy, be safe and see you soon!
Your Quilting Friend,

Cindy Calderwood
President, TVQG



